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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region VI-Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF KABANKALAN CITY

September 21, 2020

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
no. 181 ,'s. 2020

ONLINE UPDATING OF BE-LCP

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chiefs, CID & SGOD
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
All Others Concerned

1. The Schools Division Office of Kabankalan City shall conduct an Online Updating of
BE-LCP on September 24, 2020 to provide updates and enhancement on the
formulated BE-LCP in preparation for the opening of classes in the New Normal.

2. Participants to this activities are the selected SDO Personnel.

3. Wide and immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

PORTIA M. MALLORCA, PhD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent %‘-

Address: Tayum Street, Barangay 8, Kabankalan City, Negros Occidental
Telephone Number: 471-2004 | 471-2003
E-mail: kabankalan.city001@deped.gov.ph





